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“Plagiarism” evokes a wide range of negative 
emotions for both students and instructors. 
Gain a new perspective in this workshop on 
source use in academic writing, learn how 
to integrate a process approach to teaching 
scholarly work, and share activities for supporting 
student development as academic writers.
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